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     Welcome to Preschool!!!!  I am looking to a wonderful year with you and your child.  I would like to pass on a few pieces of information about our school year.  Our schedule is 8:05-10:35 for the am class and 11:35-2:05 for the pm class.  The best way to communicate with me is email, notes in your child's folder and by phone.  Please feel free to contact me anytime if you have any questions or concerns that you would like to discuss.  My email address is asullivan@winthrop.k12.ma.us and phone is 617-846-5509 x4136.  
     The preschool program follows the Winthrop Public Schools calendar.  If there is a delayed school opening due to bad weather, the morning class is cancelled for that day.  A note needs to accompany your child if they are being dismissed to anyone other than their parents or caretakers.  They will be expected to show an identification to me.  
     Please send your child with a favorite snack and a drink each day for our snacktime.  We are a PEANUT FREE classroom.  I would like to introduce my wonderful classroom assistant, Ms. Marci Hamilton.  She is fantastic with the children and I am so excited to have her with me!  
     My focus for preschhol is to foster knowledge, provide a safe, nurturing and fun learning environment, foster independence and to improve parent/guardian involvement and communication.  I want all of you to feel at ease with your child's school experience.  If there is anything you need or want to discuss, please don't hesistate.  We are going to have a wonderful and exciting year!
